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Dear all

Following last year’s very successful tournament, the 2020 tournament will be taking place between Sunday 2 – Saturday 8 August 2020.
Due to the anticipated increase in entries this year, the preliminary rounds (mostly singles) will take place on Sunday 2 August (details to be confirmed after 14 June 2020). 
As per 2019, the tournament will comprise
1. Mens singles
2. Mens doubles
3. Mens triples
4. Ladies singles
5. Ladies doubles
In addition, it is planned that for those unfortunate enough to be eliminated in the early rounds (any gender), will be eligible to be entered into a 2 wood competition starting on Thursday 6 August depending on the overall number of entries received for the tournament. Details are included in the entry form attached.
Entry is preferred via the web site (www.thebobt.co.uk) with payment made via Paypal but you can also use the hard copy entry form attached.
Please enter as soon as possible to avoid disappointment since we anticipate a considerable interest in this year’s tournament.
Entry fees have been preserved at £4 per entry so very good value for money.
Please pass on this information to anyone you know who may be interested in entering.
Assistance will be required to help with the restaurant once again so if you can help it would be most appreciated. Please note that the restaurant is not run solely by Polegrove but is a joint effort by both the Bexhill Bowling Club and Polegrove Bowling Club. All profits from the restaurant help pay for the annual rental charge for the upper pavilion for the entire season and thus supports both the clubs. 

Hope to see you there
Many thanks & kind regards
Graham Stone – Treasurer, Bexhill Open Bowling Tournament
Treasurer-bobt@outlook.com
